
The primary 
purpose of Divine 

Word College is to
prepare young men for

service as Divine Word
Missionaries. This year, six 

2021 DWC graduates were 
accepted to the Novitiate

program for the Society of the
Divine Word and six other former 

DWC students professed first vows as 
Divine Word Missionaries in July. Frt. 

Samuel Lollar, SVD, said he learned a lot 
about himself and his faith over the past year. 

The Novitiate program allows novices to focus on 
prayer, reflection and study of consecrated life. 

“I believe that the Novitiate year will definitely be one
of the best years of my life, yet I am also excited to travel 

and experience life as a missionary in the Society of the
Divine Word,” Frt. Samuel said. Please keep these 12 men and 

the other SVD candidates who are in various stages of formation 
in your prayers.

     Formation
Continues The religious sisters who live in the century-old building on DWC’s 

campus known as Megan Hall can rest easy as temperatures fall this 
winter. That’s because the building received a major construction 
update this summer that will help regulate temperatures inside and 
keep moisture from seeping in on the ground level.

Some of the renovations included new siding, gutters and insulation. 
A generator will also be installed to ensure power in case of a major 
outage event. 

The total cost for the exterior updates is approximately $474,000. 
Generous donations from benefactors like you have reached more 
than $350,000! Thank you for this incredible gift! 

Still looking for a way to help?
To contribute to the Megan Hall project, please contact:

DWC FRIENDS

YOU
MAKE IT 
POSSIBLE! 

MEGAN HALL
construction nears completion

Mark Singsank,
Development
Office

Divine Word College students come from many 
different cultures and family backgrounds, yet they 
have one goal in mind – to serve God as Catholic 
missionaries. 

Some of our students know from the time they 
are young children that they want to be a priest,
brother or sister. Others feel their call later in life, 
after they have been in the workforce for several 
years. 

Regardless of the age they first come to Divine 
Word, the process is the same and can take as
long as 12 years for a young man who wants to be 
a priest to come to his day of ordination. That’s a 
long time. But, if they are truly committed to their 

vocation, they will stick with it until the end. 
Thank you so much for your donations and prayers 
to help our students as they prepare for life as 
Catholic missionaries. You make it possible for 
them to be here.

Thank you also for your gifts to help with the 
renovation of Megan Hall. The sisters who live in 
Megan Hall are very excited about the sprucing
up of their dormitory. Hopefully, the new exterior 
will last for another 100 years. You make it
possible for Divine Word students to be
successful in reaching their goal of being Catholic 
missionaries, thank you! Know that you are
remembered in the daily prayers of the Divine 
Word College community. 

Fr Linh Pham
Development Director
714-488-4753
lpham@dwci.edu 

Mark Singsank
Associate Development Director
563-876-0097
singsank@dwci.edu

Or send your gift to:
Divine Word College

PO Box 380
Epworth IA 52045-0380

or make your gift online at www.dwci.edu

     DIVINE WORD COLLEGE - FALL 2021           3


